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Dear Parents,



Our Kindergarten Graduation Prayer Service is coming up 

(June 12, 2017 at 10 a.m. in the Church).  Your child will get a reading part, so please practice with him or her until he or she memorizes it.  On this special day, you will need to make a royal blue and white memory banner for your child.  On this banner you can put your child’s name, school name, grade, and/or any pictures or decorations you want.  You may use felt or material, yarn, lace, or paint.  This banner needs to be 16” in width and 24” in length. And it will need a string because you will hang it on the pew you are assigned in the church.  I will have a sample of a banner displayed in the office. 


This year the children will be wearing caps and gowns.  Your child will receive a cap, gown, and tassel on June 2, 2017, so you can plan to take professional pictures if you wish.  Please pay the $20.00 graduation fee in the office by May 26th.  The fee will pay for the cap and tassel which you will get to keep and the rest pays for the cake, punch and decorations at the Kindergarten reception.



On Graduation Day, your child doesn’t come to school at 8 a.m.  We will meet in the church at 9:40 a.m.  After our graduation prayer service, we will have a reception in the Parish Hall for cake and punch and time to take pictures.  Once you have taken your pictures, please don’t forget to turn in the gown and you will receive your child’s report card.  If you have any questions, please see me after school or leave a message in the office.



P.S.  Your Child's last day of school is on Graduation Day!!!

Thank you,

Mrs. Ramirez 
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